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MINUTES  
Trustee Admin Meeting 
10:00 am July 11, 2025 
At SSID maintenance building 
 
Present:  Chair Bryan Miles, Trustee Brent Brucker, Administrator Janine Reimer 
 
[Meeting was informal. Discussion proceeded without agenda or prior minutes.] 
 
GARP update 
Discussion was about the 2 options given by the Drinking Water Officer in regard to Groundwater at 
Risk of Pathogens: SSID could either install a chlorination injection system or be on a permanent 
Water Quality Advisory involving signage. 
 
The trustees expressed concern that being on a permanent Water Quality Advisory would set up 
SSID drinking water as the suspect in any reported illness, and that the District would have to 
respond to these reports with emergency chlorination and warning notices every time.  
 
The trustees also considered that the required permanent signage, warning of potential 
waterborne illness, would imply that SSID was not effectively protecting its water quality. 
 
The requirement to chlorinate was discussed as a future inevitability as other untreated water areas 
in the province have been required to do so.  
 
The trustees also discussed that the community might be receptive to the concept of chlorinating, 
as one can get used to chlorine in drinking water. They agreed that the choice of chlorination or 
warning signage should be reviewed with property owners at the AGM. 
 
Adjourned 11:00 a.m. 
 


